

Diocese of Erie L.O. Box 10397 Erie, Lennsylvania 16514-0397

Dear Mr. Hayden,

I am writing to thank you and your partners and staff for the generosity you have shown to Saint Joseph Parish and Father Glenn Whitman, the pastor. "Beyond the call of duty" is what came to mind as he filled me in on the many ways you have been of assistance to him and the parish...

...Your advice made the decision a "no-brainer"...

...I am grateful to you for the clarity of your work on behalf of the church...

- Most Rev. Donald W. Trautman, STD, SSL, Bishop of Erie, August 8, 2008